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 The September edition has been emailed out,   Currently there are 46 issues being 

mailed as had copies.  I am enjoying putting together "your" newsletter.  Keep the articles and 

information coming.  I feel that this is a very effective way to have information sent in a timely 

fashion to all involved.   

 One change that was made was to have the subscription form made full page so it is 

easier to read and find and easier for the Records Coordinator to manage.  

 If you have any questions for comments, I'd love to hear them. 

Yours in Service, 

Pat H. 
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